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Rather than limiting my constitutional right to bare arms, why are we not creating 

laws to more easily prosecute the people that are commiting violence with guns. The 

people that commit violence with a gun do not value the laws to start with,  this will do 

nothing to curb violence in the inner city. The logic that we will limit gun rights for 

citizens in rural communities in order to stop violence in Portland is asinine. Please 

start holding people responsible for their actions.  


